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Guardian Angels Mission Statement�
�

PARISH INITIATIVES�

�� Strive to be an Inclusive Community and                 

Engage Parishioners�

�� Deepen our Witness to Catholic Social Teaching�

�� Respond to the Church at a Crossroads�

�� Improve Communication Awareness�

June 19, 2022�

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ�
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�

For more information about anything you read here, or 

about any of the Justice and Outreach ministries at 

Guardian Angels, contact Suzanne Bernet at 651�789�

3181 or sbernet@guardian�angels.org.�

SOCIAL JUSTICE & OUTREACH�

 �

We invite you to pray for a person 

caught in our broken immigration 

system. Each week, we offer a name of 

someone detained, deported or waiting 

for justice.  �

Share A Smile and A Meal�

Loaves & Fishes�

Would you like to help serve a monthly Sunday dinner at the downtown St. Paul Catholic 

Charities Opportunity Center (also known as the Dorothy Day Center)? No long�term 

commitment is needed � you can sign up for one date or more. You can volunteer to help 

serve with other parishioners at this link: 

Guardianangelscatholicchurch.cctwincities.volunteerhub.com �

�

Paper Bags Needed�

Our neighbors at the Christian Cupboard 

Emergency Food Shelf need paper bags. The next 

time you unpack from a trip to the grocery store, 

please consider dropping your paper bags off in 

the Parish Giving Center (just 

inside the main entrance). 

Thank you! �

Parish Food Shelf Garden is Growing!�

Did you know that our parish food 

shelf garden supplies three local 

food shelves with amazing 

produce each week? You can sign 

up on the website for a Saturday 

or Monday morning or a Thursday 

afternoon and help with the 

tending. Families working together 

are welcomed. No experience is necessary � just a smile and a 

willing heart. See you in the garden! �

Emergency Assistance�

You may know that each week we welcome people from our   

community that are in need of a bit of assistance for a critical 

need. It could be a prescription at Target, some baby formula, a 

particular food for a special diet � there are many reasons that 

someone might find themselves caught short. If you would like to 

contribute to our parish fund for this need, you can donate online 

by choosing “Emergency Assistance” from the fund dropdown 

menu or by sending a check to the Parish Office. �

�
�

If you prefer, we can also use $25 gift cards to 

Cub, Target or  Aldi. Thank you for your �

continued support of this ministry. ��

Hope for the Journey Home�

The summer months can present a challenge for 

volunteerism at HJH. The next time you walk into 

the main doors of GA, take a moment to look to 

your right and say a quick prayer for the residents 

of that brick building you see there. We are back 

up to serving seven families at a time these days 

and it’s our volunteers that make it happen. If you 

have always meant to find out more about our 

shelter or if you have volunteered in the past and 

want to get back to it, go to https://www.guardian

�angels.org/hope/. �

�

Listening House Could Use Our Help�

Whether it’s the freezing cold or the extreme heat, having a place 

to go during the day to rest and recharge is a great gift. Please 

drop off any of the items listed below if you can help make the 

lives of Listening House guests a bit easier this month. Remember 

that all clothing items should be either new or very gently used 

and freshly laundered. Thank you! �

Men’s belts Small�size sunscreen and bug spray�

Jeans, Tube socks, Backpacks, T�shirts (short and long sleeve), 

Sweatshirts and hoodies�

Save the Date�

All are invited to mark your calendars now for a 

wonderful Saturday morning coming to GA on 

September 24. What might it mean to get in 

touch with your deepest calling? How can you find 

support in community to more closely follow 

Christ? Watch this space for more coming soon! ��

Bring A Bit of Joy 

to Someone �

Special�

This weekend, you 

can stop by the table 

in the back of church 

to pick up a sweet 

treat for a special 

man in your life. 

Whether it’s Dad, Grandpa or another supportive 

presence that you love, who wouldn’t want some 

chocolate? Freewill donations gratefully accepted 

and will benefit Options for Women East. ��

World Refugee Day is June 20�

The United Nations established World Refugee Day to honor and 

celebrate the strength and resilience of those who are driven from 

their home by violence, persecution or disaster. Here at GA, we 

especially celebrate all of the families who have come to us 

through our parish refugee resettlement ministry. Please pray for 

them this week as we recognize their perseverance and courage.� �

�
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PARISH LIFE/FAITH FORMATION�

Youth Ministry �

�

�

�

�� South Dakota Mission 

Trip June 19�24� Pray for safe travels and meaningful 

leaning for our 18 high school youth and 4 adults who 

will be traveling to Watertown, SD soon to serve 

others, grow in faith, and build community.  �

��  Youth BBQ and Bingo, Monday, July 18, 12:00� 3:00 �    

� � pm. Youth going into grades 9 � 12 �are welcome to  � �   

� � meet new friends from St. Stanislaus Church while � � �

�   enjoying lunch at our GA fire pit followed by serving  ��

�   the resident at Oak Meadows playing Bingo.  �

�   Contact Paul Deziel for permission slip pdeziel@guardian

� � �angels.org or 789�373. �

�

�� Youth Jamboree, Wednesday, August 3, 8:30 am to 

4:30 pm. Youth going into grades 9�12 are welcome 

for a fun filled day including: serving at the CCEFS food 

shelf, GA Garden, learning about Liturgical roles at 

Mass, eating a picnic �lunch, and hiking and swimming 

at Afton State Park. Contact Paul Deziel for permission 

slip pdeziel@guardian�� angels.org or 789�3173. �

GA Women's Club�
�

�

Our�card making ministry�continues with our next 

sessions�on�June 20, July 11 and July 25 from 10:00 am�

12:30 pm�in the Teen Room. All are welcome!�
�

We take June and July off for monthly meetings, so hold 

the date for� Aug. 8thwhen we return to our regular 

schedule of 2nd Mondays� at 6:30pm. The� Summer 

Outing� will be� Aug. 14, a Stillwater Luncheon River 

Cruise on the “Anastasia”� from 11:00am�2:00pm. The 

deadline to rsvp was� June 14.� If you have questions 

about your attendance, please check in with Sue 

Barghini.� We are also planning a fall trip to the Sally 

Manzara Nature Center. Check the bulletin and your 

email for details as they are released. Happy Summer 

Ladies!�

Men’s Club Scholarship Opportunities�
�

This year the�Men’s Club’s are offering�two $1,000 

scholarships. Deadline for the Men’s Club is Friday, 

June 30. Applicants include registered men in the parish 

who plan to attend classes at a university, college or 

technical school this fall. They can be either a graduating 

high school senior, current student or an adult returning 

to school.�Applications�can be found online at the GA 

website or picked up in the parish office. Applications can 

be submitted to�mensclub@guardian�angels.org� or 

to the Parish Office. Email us with any questions!�  �

�

Charismatic Workshop: Gift of Mission: Having a          

Missionary Heart�Tuesday, June 28, 7:00 � 8:30 pm,       

St. Peter’s Catholic Church in North St. Paul                  

Presenter:�Stephanie Ponticas�

�

The gift of a missionary heart inspires one to serve our 

brothers and sisters in need.� Come to hear more about 

this precious gift that reaches out with the hands and 

heart of Jesus.�Is it in you?� Is it for you?�It will be a lovely 

evening to learn, to praise, and to pray for a fresh       

outpouring of the Holy Spirit. Praise & Worship from Terry 

Derosier. All are invited. No cost.�

�

Sponsored by Catholic Charismatic Renewal Office and St. 

Peter’s Prayer Group For more info: www.ccro�msp.org�or 

call 763�571�5314�

��
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ADMINISTRATOR’S CORNER�

Stewardship Message: Today we observe the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. This beautiful feast 

celebrates the gift of the Eucharist, which the Catechism of the Catholic Church teaches is the source and summit of our 

Christian faith. “For in the blessed Eucharist is contained the whole spiritual good of the Church, namely Christ 

Himself” (CCC paragraph 1324).� � The very word, Eucharist, means “thanksgiving” or “gratitude” and so this feast is 

especially meaningful to all of us who are striving to live as grateful stewards of all God’s blessings to us. Surely the 

Eucharist is the greatest of all blessings because it is not only from God, but also�God ���� the Body, Blood, Soul, and 

Divinity of our Lord, Jesus Christ. Today’s second reading from St. Paul’s letter to the Corinthians reminds us of the 

depths of love our Lord has shown us in the gift of the Eucharist, recalling Christ’s words at the very first Eucharistic 

celebration. “The Lord Jesus… took bread, and, after he had given thanks, broke it and said, ‘This is my body that is for 

you.’” In that moment, and at every celebration of the Mass thereafter, Jesus gives us His very self in an act of complete 

humility and perfect love. How can we possibly show our gratitude for such a sublime gift?��

We can receive the gift of the Eucharist with the greatest possible reverence and love. And, following our Lord’s example, 

we can give ourselves generously to others in the week ahead.�� � The Catholic Steward�

�

Thank You: The Men’s Club organized a night out to attend the Saint’s game on Friday, June 10 along with a picnic 

before the game. There were 140 attendees including Men’s Club members, their spouses/significant others, and families 

along with some staff. Dan and Kathy Wahlman prepared and served the food. Jim Stevenson arranged for the use 

of his firm’s parking lot for the picnic and parking. Everyone brought lawn chairs and there was plenty of food and 

beverages. The free parking was much appreciated, and we all walked to the game and sat together. Carla McGough, 

our Communications Coordinator attended, and she took several photos which can be viewed on the Guardian Angels 

Facebook page. It was a great community building event and I am sure they will do it again.�

�

GA Perks Update: Thank you to the Baking for A Purpose Committee and their friends for supplying the homemade 

tasty goodies each weekend. The after�Mass crowd continues to grow, and several groups and committees are using GA 

Perks for their meetings. It sets up well for hybrid meetings and free coffee 24/7 is a big draw. Thank you to the 

Women’s Club who donated $4,000 this week to cover the last of the expenses for GA Perks. We now have “Coffee and 

Crumbs” every weekend and after daily Mass. If you haven’t checked it out, I suggest you do, it is a great opportunity to 

socialize and meet new parishioners.�

�

Synod Update: Next Friday, June 24 Guardian Angels will be hosting a gathering of parish staff and ministry leaders 

from parishes all over the Archdiocese. The gathering is scheduled from 10:00 to 2:00 with Mass being celebrated by 

Archbishop Hebda at 11:45 in our Worship Space. The Mass will be livestreamed on our website and lunch will be served 

immediately following the Mass. If you plan on attending, you must register for in�person attendance or 

watching via Zoom. Please go to our website for the links to register.�

Zack is putting together the liturgy and music for the Mass the livestream crew is ready to broadcast the Mass. We are 

also providing the support for the hybrid meeting that will be held in Peter O’Neill Hall from 10:00 am �11:45 am and 

after Mass and lunch from 1:00 pm � 2:00 pm. �

�

Fall Festival Update: Some of the members of the Fall Festival Core Team will be stuffing the Big�Ticket Raffle packets 

next weekend and they will be available for you to pick up after Mass next weekend.�

�

New Maintenance Building Update: After experiencing several delays, we finally got the concrete floor poured this 

weekend. Electrician and sprinkler contractors can now come in and finish their work. Sewer and water will come in the 

next two weeks and that will be run from the front of the old pole barn through the HJH backyard and connected to 

plumbing already installed. On Tuesday, our asphalt contractor will be patching several areas in the upper parking lot and  

the roads behind the food shelf and the old pole barn. Cemetery access on Tuesday (June 21) will only be available from 

the cemetery road coming from 4
th

 Street. Thank you for your patience.�

�

Keep Smiling,�

�

Denny�

�

PS: From the rich Eucharistic themes to be drawn from today’s second reading, one stewardship theme stands out: The 

Eucharist is Christ’s gift to us. Good stewards are grateful for this gift and realize that no matter their station in life, they 

are welcome to come to the table and receive the body and blood of Christ. If Jesus could break bread with his betrayer, 

Judas, his denier, Peter, and the other ten who deserted him, then he will welcome us. Do we truly appreciate what a 

tremendous gift it is to approach the Lord’s table? Do we realize that the Holy Spirit means to transform us by the gift of 

Christ’s body and blood?�

�

Thought of the Week: Jesus speaks in the silence of the mystery of the Eucharist and reminds us each time that 

following him means going out of ourselves and making our lives not something we ‘possess’ but a gift to him and others.�

� � � � � � � Pope Francis �

FINANCIAL CORNER�

June 12, 2022  (50 Weeks) Stewardship Giving�

� �  � � � � � � � � � � � � Stewardship Giving� � � � �                      Regular Plate Collection �

� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � (Excludes Outreach Sunday Collections)�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Envelopes�      Year to Date�� � � � � � �  � � Plate    � � Year to Date��  � �

� � � � � � � � � � � � Budget� �    $      1,442,500� � � � �              Budget� � $       13,550�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Actual� � �    $      1,336,260� � � � � �  �   �   Actual� �    �$       25,401�

� � � � � � � � � � � � Difference�   $        (106,249)                          Difference $       10,910  �� � � � � � �         �

  � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �

� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
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PASTORAL PEARLS�

Each of us is called by our Baptism to BE the Love of God to those around us � anyone we encounter. And 

since those around us will at times have a need for  more tender care, I thought I would pass on some brief, 

concise “Pearls” or “Tools” to help us be that Love of God.�

Today’s Pearl:  *The sign of a beautiful person is that they always see beauty in others. 

~ anonymous�

Sounds easy right?  But IS it? It does require Intentionally Looking for that beauty. �

I have to say that when I DO really look at a person � any person � to see what beauty I can find, 

there is so much to them! Each person was beautifully created by God, and I can really SEE that 

when I am intentional about looking for it, even in the least likely places (people). Unfortunately, 

society has taught me all too well to assume the worst. I try so hard to fight that, but I have to 

admit that I all too easily fall into that negativity. It seems to be what “everybody does” � with 

their complaining, judging, critiquing � and I can be lazy and just go along with it, too. �
�

But I remember some specific examples of the impact it can have on a person when I DO see the 

best in them � the beauty� and voice it to them. Like many moons ago, on a youth trip to the 

Boundary Waters, there was a young man � tall, gangly, quiet, unsure of himself. When we were 

out swimming together, I happened to speak out loud what I was thinking, and told him how 

amazingly beautiful his eyes were. Maybe an awkward compliment for a teenage boy. But 

interestingly enough, it opened up conversation between us, where he shared more with me 

about his life. I was honored. I don’t think he was planning on sharing anything of himself with 

me, and I don’t know what made me blurt it out (other than the Holy Spirit), but it turned out to 

be the right thing to do. It lead to me pointing out to him that though he may be shy, I saw he 

had some real leadership qualities.  After that this insecure man�boy seemed to shine more 

brightly. �

Later, we had a bit of a crisis on this trip, with the other chaperone having a diabetic episode where he fell into the lake 

while brushing his teeth, hit his head on a rock, bit his tongue, and was combative, and incoherent. This young man, 

since he was so tall, put himself between this chaperone and the lake, so he would not hurt himself, and was able to 

physically keep the chaperone from falling into the steep, deep lake again. And when the chaperone wasn’t snapping out 

of this for way too long a time, even after receiving the emergency injection we had for this teenage boy who was also 

diabetic, I left this young man in charge of the group as leader, while another youth and I paddled back to base camp for 

help. (We also alerted some adult leaders from another group, who we found on a neighboring island, to check in with 

them to make sure they were ok). When we returned we found out that the other 

chaperone had snapped out of it shortly after we left, and this young man entertained the 

others in the group by letting them do a “make�over” on him � complete with make�up 

and hairstyling! Now that showed new�found guts and confidence in himself, and he 

brought the group into a tight�knit group through the experience. And I do believe it all 

started from expressing to him the beauty I saw in him.  We all have the ability to find 

this kind of beauty in the least likely of people, but the true test is to follow the Spirit and 

let go of any self�consciousness, and tell the person about the beauty we see in them. To 

move from just a thought that runs through my head (most often left unexpressed) to 

sharing this positive observation, with no ulterior motive, is huge!  Try it! It’s fun!�
�

�

Loving God, may you bless us all with the perceptiveness to look for and see the beauty in each person 

we encounter, and the courage to express it to them openly and lovingly, so they may know the 

wondrously gifted person you have created them to be, and shine brighter in this world.   Amen. �

�

�

CARING & SUPPORT MINISTRY�

�

�

Please let us know what’s going on in 

your life � share your joys, struggles, 

illnesses, hospitalizations, and 

challenges. Our Pastoral Team can find 

the best way to walk with you on your 

journey so you know you are never 

alone. �

Are you or someone you know homebound? Would you 

like Eucharist brought to you where you live? Contact 

Mary Pat via email at mpotts@guardian�angels.org or 

651�789�3178  so we may arrange this for you. �

�

Communion for Those Who Can’t Get to Church �

�

Do you know of someone unable to come to church 

to receive communion?�

�

Please let them know that we have people here at GA 

ready and excited to bring communion to them in their 

place of living. Contact MaryPat Potts to  request a Com-

munion Visitor to bring communion to  someone 651�789�

3178 mpotts@guardian�angels.org�
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�

Find us on  �

www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelsOakdale�

Twitter.com/GuardianAngelsC�

Office Information�

8260 Fourth Street North 

Oakdale, MN 55128�

� Phone���������������������������������������������651�738�2223�

� Fax������������������������������������������������651�738�2453�

� www.guardian�angels.org�

�

Parish Business Office Hours  �

� Monday � Friday: 8:00 a.m. � 4:30 p.m. �

   �Saturday & Sunday: Closed�
�

Parish Center Hours �

Building is open 8:00 a. m. � 4:30 p.m.  Mon � Friday�
�

If you have a Pastoral emergency after hours, please call the      

Parish Office at 651�738�2223.�
�

Liturgies  �

Mass Saturdays at 4:30 p.m. (also livestream) with ASL�

The livestream will be available online after 5:30 p.m.�
�

Mass Sundays 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.            �

�

Adoration Chapel/Historic Church�

Wednesdays 9:00 a.m. � 12:00 p.m.�

 �

Reconciliation  Saturdays, 3:30 p.m. �
�

   Please call the Parish Office regarding �

� these Sacraments:�
�

� * RCIA, Baptism, Eucharist, Confirmation  * Marriage�

� * Anointing of the Sick * Communion for the Homebound �

Guardian Angels Catholic Community, Oakdale                                                           � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � Page 6�

�

PRAYER & REFLECTION� PRAYERS REQUESTED�

Mary Cinquegrana �

Titus Ciolkosz��

Dolores Crane�

Judy Dahl �

Kathy Fleck �

Amy Lippert 

Hoffman�

Tim Ihrke�

Teresa Johnson�

Henry Klotz�

Jodi Landry �

Joan Nedeau �

Ruth Olson�

Ursula Palesh  �

Catherine Scoles�

Caroline Larsen�

     Sue Smith� � � �

� Kathleen Jensen� �

Carol Stewart �

Frank Steel �

Amara Strande �

Robert Tatreau�

Irene Watson�

Walt Welna�

Rich Friedges�

Donna Smith�  �

Mart Pat Oien �

Pat Sherrill�

Dolores Mallet�

Sharon Johnson�

Tuesday�� � � � June 21�

8:30 a.m.� � �   †Martha Wirkar & �

� � � � � �             Isaal Loaboy�

�

Wednesday�� � June 22�

8:30 a.m.� � � � †Gruber & Nelson Family’s�
�

�

12:00 p.m.       †Richard Kuchera�

�

Thursday� � � � June 23�

8:30 a.m.� � � � †Robert & Margaret Otte�

� � � � � � � � � � � �

Friday� � � � � � June 24�

8:30 a.m.� � � � †Barbara Meade & �

                           Gerardo Abrina�

MASS INTENTIONS�

� Please submit names for prayer requests to MaryPat Potts                    

at 651�789�3178 or mpotts@guardian�angels.org�

We pray for all in our community �

who need our loving support. �

 � Readings for the week 

of June 19, 2022�

�

�

�

Sunday:� Gn 14:18�20/

Ps 110:1, 2, 3, 4 [4b]/1 

Cor 11:23�26/Lk 9:11b�

17 �

�

Monday: �2 Kgs 17:5�8, 

13�15a, 18/Ps 60:3, 4�

5, 12�13/Mt 7:1�5 �

�

�

Tuesday:�2 Kgs 19:9b�11, 

14�21, 31�35a, 36/Ps 

48:2�3ab, 3cd�4, 10�11/

Mt 7:6, 12�14 �
�

�

�

Wednesday:�2 Kgs 22:8�

13; 23:1�3/Ps 119:33, 

34, 35, 36, 37, 40/Mt 

7:15�20 �

�

�

Thursday:� Vigil: Jer 1:4�

10/Ps 71:1�2, 3�4a, 5�

6ab, 15ab and 17/1 Pt 

1:8�12/Lk 1:5�17 �

Day: Is 49:1�6/Ps 

139:1b�3, 13�14ab, 14c�

15/Acts 13:22�26/Lk 

1:57�66, 80 �

�

Friday:� Ez 34:11�16/Ps 

23:1�3a, 3b�4, 5, 6 [1]/

Rom 5:5b�11/Lk 15:3�7 �
�

Saturday: Lam 2:2, 10�

14, 18�19/Ps 74:1b�2, 3

�5, 6�7, 20�21/Lk 2:41�

51 �

STAFF CONTACTS�

Email: 1st name initial + last name@guardian�angels.org�

All Phone Numbers Area Code 651�
�

�

Parish Team�
�

Administration�

Fr. Joe Connelly, Parochial� Administrator� � � � 789�3188�

Denny Farrell, Parish Administrator             � � 789�3169�
�

Faith Formation� �

Paul Deziel�                          � � �       �� � � � � 789�3173�

Deborah McMahon�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3174          �
�

Liturgy/Music�

Zack Stachowski� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �   789�3187�

Deacon Mick Humbert�                         �� � � � 366�0758�
�

Maintenance�

Jason Kustritz��                      � � � � � � � � � � 789�3186�

Tom Specht�                           � �      �      � � � 789�3186�
�

Office� � �

Cindy Sutton    �                          � � �    � � � � 789�3165�

Heidi Tousignant�                           �   �� � � � � 789�3168�

Carla McGough� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3167�

Sharon Schwarz�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3182�

Michelle Fox�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3190�
�

Pastoral Care �� � � � � �

MaryPat Potts�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3178�
�

Justice/Outreach� � � � � � � � � �

Suzanne Belongia Bernet� �                    � � � � 789�3181�
�

Hope for the Journey Home�

Trish Brokman��                      � � � � � � � � � � 503�3380�

Tara Van Berkom�� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � 789�3177�
�

Parish Finance Council�

Marc Cove, Chair                                     �� � 770�6475�

Jeanine Kuwik, Vice�Chair                              491�8855�
�

Parish Pastoral Council �

Teri Asiala, Interim Chair                         612�396�3770        �
�

Trustees�

Greg Larson, Treasurer                          �612�670�4151  �

Sue Pitts, Secretary                              �� �     739�3911�
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�
HELPING THE PRIESTS WHO’VE HELPED US �

Did you know there’s a home for retired priests of the 

Archdiocese? There is and you have an opportunity to 

share your gratitude by supporting the men who’ve 

ministered to you and your family for many decades. �

The Leo C. Byrne Residence offers 29 individual    

apartments for priests who have reached retirement 

age, most of whom continue to actively serve parishes 

and organizations around the Archdiocese. Envelopes 

are available on the table inside the front door. �

�

The GRATITUDE Capital Campaign Renovation 

Project (coordinated by the Catholic Community   

Foundation) will fund work required to bring the entire 

Byrne Residence to a level of security and efficiency 

suitable for the safety and well� being of each resident 

priest. We ask for your support of this much needed 

renovation. �

�

Make your check payable to: CCF/Byrne Residence. �

Mail to: CCF/Byrne Residence Renovation Fund 

� � � Court West Suite 500 �

� � � 2610 University Ave W �

� � � St. Paul, MN 55114 �

To donate online, visit the Catholic Community     

Foundation website: CCF�MN.org/ByrneResidence�

�

June 18�19�
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Stenseth, Samuelson  & Boese, ltd

CPAs and Consultants
INDIVIDUAL & BUSINESS TAX SERVICES

ALL STATES TAX PREPARATION

563 Bielenberg Dr., Ste. 205
651-739-1000 • 651-739-0018 (Fax)

Terry Furlong Dan Furlong 
Parishioners
Voted Best Liquor Store 

Best Wine Selection 
Best Service Past 21 Years 

Party Planning & delivery 
Open Late Night 8-10pm Monday - Saturday 

www.FurlongsLiquor.com 
Hwy 36 & Century • 779-7757

 Furlong’s Liquor

 

651.777.8365 
lakeelmobank.com 

▪ Lake Elmo ▪ Oakdale 
Member FDIC 

John A Dalsin & Son, Inc 
Commercial Roofing & Sheet Metal Since 1912

612-729-9334 
inquiries@dalsin.com
Built-Up, Single-Ply & Sheet  
Metal Roofing, Green  
Roofs, Leaks, Repairs  
& Maintenance

EM
ER

GE
NC

Y S
ER

VIC
E

Professional TOOLS
Professional RESULTS

651-777-4825
oakdalerental.com

Mara Mayberry 
Realtor ®

Mara.mayberry@results.net
Mara.mayberry.results.net

651-343-0216

Office Hours
Mon-Fri 

(8:30am-4:30pm)
7545 Commerce Street, 

Corcoran, MN 55340
Direct: 763.400.7211
Office: 763.t420.4073

www.concrete-science.com

Greg Foote
Jewelers

Personal Jewlery Services 
Since 1980

651.227.7324
• Jewlery for All Occasions 
• On Site Jewlery and Watch Repair

Monday - Friday 9:30 to 5:00 
Saturday 11:00 to 3:00

1075 Hadley Ave. N, Suite 100 
Oakdale, MN 55128 

gregfootejewlers.com 
footeprints@q.com

Our family serving yours, always
providing compassionate &

professional service with
affordable options

Michael O’Halloran, Owner
(651) 702-0301 • www.ohalloranmurphy.com

8131 4th St N, Oakdale, MN 55128
(651) 578-0676

www.oak-meadows.org

651-200-4747

Excellent family care in a welcoming 
and friendly environment!

Dr. Jerry Lee     www.eaglevalleydental.com

                Lake Elmo

 (651) 379-0444
www.counselingcare.us

GUIDING YOU TO  HOPE & HEALING
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Dr. Steven Henseler • Dr. Paul Kocian 

1000 Radio Dr, Ste #220 • Woodbury • (651) 739-1555 
2850 Curve Crest Blvd #230 • Stillwater • (651) 439-8909

www.hkortho.com

    

1759 Weir Drive   
 Woodbury

433 Commerce Dr.  
Woodbury

Geri Martin Ins Agency Inc 
Geri Martin, Agent 

1520 Woodlane Dr. • Woodbury, MN 
Bus: 651-739-3604 • geri@gerimartin.com 

Providing Excellent Service since 1986
State Farm, Bloomington, IL

DITTRICH LAW FIRM P.A.
GREGORY D. DITTRICH
Family Law & Wills

651-730-6223
www.dittrichlawoffice.com
Conveniently located at  
I-94 & Radio Dr.
 	 Free 1/2 Hr. Initial Consultation

PRESENT COUPON AT TIME OF SERVICE ORDER. 
NOT VALID WITH ANY OTHER OFFER OR DISCOUNT.

FREE ESTIMATE FINANCING

 

Rob Langer 

SALES • SERVICE • INSTALLATION

651-429-0001 
www.srheatingcooling.com

HEATING • COOLING

$10000 OFF 
Installation of Furnace 

or  Air Conditioner 
- OR - 

$25000 OFF for 
Installation of BOTH

$2000 
OFF

WORK PERFORMED

NOW HIRING 
SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS!

Apply Online at:
WorkatFirst.com

Larry Eberhard
Real Estate Counselor • Active Parishioner

Selling in the East Metro Area. 
Over 30 years experience!

651-702-4000 
larry@eberhardgroup.com

651-776-2328
891 White Bear Ave • St. Paul
www.optionsforwomeneast.com

WULFF 
WOODBURY

Funeral Home
Funeral Services  

Cremation Services 
Advance Planning

651-738-9615
2195 Woodlane Drive, Woodbury

7180 10th St North 
Oakdale, Minnesota 

(651) 714-3160
www.hy-vee.com

VIRNALA’s 
Home Repair Service

Home Exterior • Interior

Ron D. Virnala,  
Owner
612-210-7520 • VirnalasHomeRepair.com

Where No Job 
Is Too Small! 

Hiring PT Minivan Drivers
Call Now! 

612-500-6886

Full Breakfast Menu
Every Sunday 11am-2pm

651-714-2035 • www.ray-js.com
9854 Norma Lane (Woodbury Dr & I-94)

Open 7 days a week

651.738.7052
www.sgtpeppersgrille.com

 Top producer -over 22 years of experience!
MN/WI Licensed Realtor * Helping All Buyers & Sellers

Please call me for a complimentary market analysis today!
(612) 382-8383 • www.LynnDussik.com Lynn Dussik

 Formation steeped in faith, 
virtue, and hands-on learning.

Contact admissions@stccs.com  
or 651.439.5581 x232 to set up a tour.  

STILLWATER, MN  |  STCROIXCATHOLICSCHOOL.ORG

 Formation steeped in faith, 
virtue, and hands-on learning.

Contact admissions@stccs.com  
or 651.439.5581 x232 to set up a tour.  

STILLWATER, MN  |  STCROIXCATHOLICSCHOOL.ORG

Contact Chris Duncan to place an ad today! 
cduncan@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x2543


